From: madison@rthicksconsult.com

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Enviro, OCD, EMNRD

Cc: Randall Hicks

Subject: [EXT] NRM2020635561 CULWIN QUEEN LATERAL @ K-03-19S-30E ON OE
Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 9:14:20 AM

Mr. Bratcher,

On behalf of Ray Westall Operating, we will be taking additional samples at the above referenced
site on Friday morning, September 11 2020. You may contact me at (575) 808-0401 if you have any
guestions.

Thanks,

Madison Buechter

Staff Geologist

m. (575) 808-0401

0. (505)266-5004

RT Hicks Consultants, LTD.
Corporate Office

901 Rio Grande Blvd NW
Suite F-142

Albuquerque, NM 87104
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